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Hi,

Purportedly, the legislature took away our right to vote on annexations in order to
create more "Affordable Housing." In fact, housing prices have INCREASED
EXPONENTIALLY since 1573 went into effect. 

Please vote in favor of moving SB258 and SB114 forward. Give the people back our
right to vote, because we are the ones who care about affordable housing. 

    Mark Weiss
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